Lead & Copper Rule Revision - Lead Service Line Inventory

Oak Harbor East Utility, PWS LA1103171, has performed a thorough investigation and
review of our public water system lines and determined that there are no lead components
present in the system. Our system was installed after 1988 when lead components in water
system piping was banned. We reviewed our construction files and performed a review of
our field site visual inspections and verified that all components of the water distribution
system and service lines are comprised of non-lead plastic. Should you have additional
qguestions about this program, please feel free to contact our office.



